
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

 

 

 

TO:  All TMSL Captains and Interested Parties 

 

FROM: Carl A. Piccarreta, President 

  Tucson Metro Soccer League 

  

RE:  2014 Playoffs/Tournament 

 

DATE: January 20, 2014 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                

Our regular season will conclude, rain or shine, on Sunday, March 23, 2014.   

 

Our postseason tournament will commence on March 30
th
 with finals being played on Sunday, April 

13
th
.  In the unlikely event of a rain cancellation of any tournament play, the finals will then be played 

on April 27, 2014. 

 

In order for a player to be eligible to participate in the postseason tournament, he must be registered no 

later than Wednesday evening, February 19
th
.  There will be no exceptions.   

 

The exact format for the tournament, number of teams eligible from each division, etc., will likely be 

decided and announced by the end of February.  Stay tuned. 

 


